
1

Maricela Hernandez

From: Bob Burris
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 6:43 AM
To: Robert Yalda; Maricela Hernandez; Raymond Taylor; Michael Russo
Subject: Fw: Landscaping Valmar median

 
Bcc'd to Council 

From: Jackie Hoffman <jackieandnorman@gmail.com> 
Date: August 24, 2020 at 5:28:59 PM PDT 
To: David Shapiro <dshapiro@cityofcalabasas.com>, Fred Gaines 
<fgaines@cityofcalabasas.com>, Alicia Weintraub <aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com>, Mary 
Sue Maurer <mmaurer@cityofcalabasas.com>, James Bozajian 
<jbozajian@cityofcalabasas.com> 
Cc: Maricela Hernandez <mhernandez@cityofcalabasas.com>, Raymond Taylor 
<rtaylor@cityofcalabasas.com> 
Subject: Landscaping Valmar median 

  
Dear City Council Members,  
 
It has just come to our attention that an item near and dear to our hearts will be discussed at the 
City Council  meeting on Wednesday, August 26.  ITEM NUMBER 6 concerns landscaping the 
median on Valmar which is an entry to three Calabasas communities.  We urge that you consider 
beautifying the easterly gateway to Calabasas.  Rather than being redundant, please refer to Carol 
Davis' letter with which we are in complete agreement. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jackie & Norman Hoffman, Residents since 1973, Proud members of the Calabasas Senior 
Center 
22637 DeKalb Drive, Mulwood, Calabasas, Ca. 91302 

mhernandez
Typewritten Text
ITEM 6 CORRESPONDENCE
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Maricela Hernandez

From: Bob Burris
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 6:44 AM
To: Robert Yalda; Maricela Hernandez; Raymond Taylor; Michael Russo
Subject: Fw: Landscaping of Valmar Median

 
Bcc'd to Council 
 

From: Laura Weiss <lgweiss1@yahoo.com> 
Date: August 24, 2020 at 4:46:25 PM PDT 
To: David Shapiro <dshapiro@cityofcalabasas.com>, Fred Gaines 
<fgaines@cityofcalabasas.com>, Alicia Weintraub <aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com>, Mary 
Sue Maurer <mmaurer@cityofcalabasas.com>, James Bozajian 
<jbozajian@cityofcalabasas.com> 
Cc: Maricela Hernandez <mhernandez@cityofcalabasas.com>, Raymond Taylor 
<rtaylor@cityofcalabasas.com> 
Subject: Fwd:  Landscaping of Valmar Median 

  
 
 
 

Dear City Council Members,  
 
I recognize that you have many things of importance on your agenda 
tonight.  However, I do not want Item Number 6 to get lost in the shuffle. 
 
The median and monument on Valmar have been a stepchild for over two 
years. The reasons given for the lack of beautification include lack of 
water and the cost of the watering. Coincidentally on the same agenda on 
Item Number 7 there is 3.5 million dollars from the Woolsey Fire, that can 
be spent unencumbered on any project the City Council deems 
worthy.  On the list of  possibilities bringing water to the median is not 
even listed.  
 
I strongly suggest that this project be added to the "To Do" list.  It will not 
even "tickle" the 3.5 million; probably will cost less than the estimated 
$140,000; will relieve the budget in the future; will eliminate the need for 
hand watering (similar to what is being done on the traffic circles on Paul 
Revere), will bring the ambiance of the Valmar Entrance to Calabasas up 
to the standards that won our city the award of Flower Beautiful City ; 
and once and for all settle the problem without having to wait for the ever 
elusive grants..   
 
Respectively submitted,  
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Laura Weisshar 
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Maricela Hernandez

From: Bob Burris
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 6:46 AM
To: Robert Yalda; Maricela Hernandez; Raymond Taylor; Michael Russo
Subject: Fw: Landscaping of Valmar Median

Bcc'd to Council 
  
From: Carol Davis <ctdavis1@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 3:40 PM 
To: David Shapiro <dshapiro@cityofcalabasas.com>; Fred Gaines <fgaines@cityofcalabasas.com>; Alicia Weintraub 
<aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com>; Mary Sue Maurer <mmaurer@cityofcalabasas.com>; James Bozajian 
<jbozajian@cityofcalabasas.com> 
Cc: Maricela Hernandez <mhernandez@cityofcalabasas.com>; Raymond Taylor <rtaylor@cityofcalabasas.com> 
Subject: Landscaping of Valmar Median 
  
Dear City Council Members,  
  
I recognize that you have many things of importance on your agenda tonight.  However, I do not want 
Item Number 6 to get lost in the shuffle. 
  
The median and monument on Valmar have been a stepchild for over two years. The reasons given 
for the lack of beautification include lack of water and the cost of the watering. Coincidentally on the 
same agenda on Item Number 7 there is 3.5 million dollars from the Woolsey Fire, that can be spent 
unencumbered on any project the City Council deems worthy.  On the list of  possibilities bringing 
water to the median is not even listed.  
  
I strongly suggest that this project be added to the "To Do" list.  It will not even "tickle" the 3.5 million; 
probably will cost less than the estimated $140,000; will relieve the budget in the future; will eliminate 
the need for hand watering (similar to what is being done on the traffic circles on Paul Revere), will 
bring the ambiance of the Valmar Entrance to Calabasas up to the standards that won our city the 
award of Flower Beautiful City ; and once and for all settle the problem without having to wait for the 
ever elusive grants..   
  
Respectively submitted,  
  
Carol Davis 




